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Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Jennie Stapp, State Librarian  
  
Date: May 18, 2016 
 
Re:   Final Executive Planning Process budget priorities 
 
Staff recommends approval of four budget requests to be submitted to the Governor’s 
Office of Budget and Program Planning (OBPP) on May 30, 2016. The Commission 
reviewed these requests at the April Commission meeting and feedback was sought by 
a variety of stakeholders to further inform our recommendations.  Draft 
recommendations were also shared with OBPP on May 9.   


